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Friday 13th September 2019 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

  

 We are committed to offering our Year 6 children the opportunity to experience a residential school 

journey and are pleased to inform you that we have provisionally booked PGL Marchant’s Hill, but 

do need to gauge interest before taking this booking any further.  

 

The visit will be for five days and the children will take part in a range of outdoor activities located on 

site. 

 

The proposed visit dates are Monday 29th June – Friday 3rd July 2020 

 

The cost of the trip will be approximately £310. Payments can be made in instalments and we will set 

up payment cards at the office for these.  

 

If you would like your child to attend the trip, we ask for a deposit of £50 to secure a place.  Once 

we have received the deposit and confirmed numbers with the centre, you will be liable for the full 

cost whether your child attends the trip or not.  

 

Please can you indicate on the slip below whether or not you would be interested in your child 

attending this residential trip. The slip and your £50 deposit must be returned by Friday 20th 

September 2019, however if this is an issue, please contact the School Office.  A meeting will be held 

early in the Summer Term with further information. 

 

School Journeys provide wonderful opportunities and it will be a fantastic week for the children, 

creating memories which they will remember for the rest of their lives. If you would like to discuss any 

aspect of the trip please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mr A Wilson                Miss N Tilley 

Acting Head of School   Headteacher  

 

 

Pupil Name 

 

General Interest – PGL Marchants Hill 

 

I wish / do not wish my child to attend the Year 6 residential trip to PGL Marchants Hill, Hindhead 
GU26 6RF from 29th June – 3rd July 2020 and enclose the £50 deposit.  

 

 

Signed:      Parent / Carer 


